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Mr. Wilfred Douglas,
222 Boulder Koad,
1E]I‘Ibzl ..'-n.

Dear Wilf,

Many thanks for your letter. I was glad to learn that you
way be able to come with us to Lecnora and Laverton - I very much
hope that nothing turns up to stop you. Our plans have changed slightly.

1 have got a seat on the flying doctor plane to Cundeelee next Sunday,
but will be back in Kalgoorlie the seame evening., We will then proceed
on to Leonora on the Monday, and stay around there for two or three days,

coming back to Kalgoorlie om the 19th. éAnyway I will contact you as
soon as we arrive.

I will bring along the items mentioned for John.
Kind regards,

R.KIRK




